

JACQUI KRUM senior vice president and general counsel

direct dial: (702) 770 7558

fax: (702) 770 1208

e-mail: jacqui.krum@wynnresorts.com

October 14, 2013

BY EMAIL AND REGULAR MAIL

The Honorable Joseph A. Curtatone City of Somerville City Hall 93 Highland Avenue Somerville, MA 02143

Re: Meeting regarding Traffic Impacts

Dear Mayor Curtatone:

As a follow up to our letter dated September 17, 2013 wherein we requested a meeting with you and your representatives to present the findings of our economic impact study, we are writing to reiterate our request for a meeting to discuss this study and to answer any questions that you or your representatives may have.

Based on the results of the economic impact study, we have determined that the City of Somerville will not suffer any adverse impacts from our proposed development other than, potentially, traffic impacts. As you know, we have been working diligently on traffic studies to best determine how to address any adverse traffic impact that our proposed project may have on Somerville and other neighboring communities and, potentially, to improve current traffic conditions.

We would very much like to involve the City of Somerville in our discussions regarding our proposed traffic solutions including, in particular, with respect to Sullivan Square and the ramps on and off of Interstate 93. To that end, we would like to meet with your traffic advisors to discuss how we can best provide you the relevant information so that you can determine what additional work, if any, you will need to undertake.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Payn K.

Very truly yours,

Jacqui Krum

Senior Vice President and General Counsel

cc:

John Ziemba, Ombudsman, MGC

Marc Draisen, Executive Director, MAPC Carlo DeMaria, Mayor, City of Everett